
DBS Bank (China) Limited Shanghai Pudong Himalayas Center Sub-branch 

Rename and Relocation Notice  

  Oct 28, 2020 

Dear Valued Customers, 

 

Thank you for your continued support to DBS Bank (China) Limited Shanghai Pudong Himalayas 
Center Sub-Branch (hereinafter called “Shanghai Himalayas Sub-branch”). Effective from 
November 30, 2020, Shanghai Himalayas Sub-Branch (located at No.1108 Mei Hua Road, Pu 
Dong District, Shanghai) will be relocated to No.1093 Ying Chun Road Pu Dong District, Shanghai. 
Meanwhile, Shanghai Himalayas Sub-Branch is to be renamed to “DBS Bank (China) Limited 
Shanghai Huamu Sub-branch”. 
 
In order to push forward the digitalization of banking services, cash service will not be provided 
after the branch relocation, other business scope remains unchanged. All existing customers of 
Shanghai Himalayas Sub-branch will be transferred to Shanghai Huamu Sub-branch 
automatically. If you have large cash needs, staff in Shanghai Huamu Sub-branch will assist you 
to do the cash service reservation with other branches. 
 
Notification for branch relocation and rename as well as the non-cash service arrangement will 
also be communicated via customer letter, SMS, branch notice, and the official website of DBS 
Bank (China) Limited.  
 
For any queries, please contact your Relationship Manager or call our customer service hotline 
at 4008208988.  
 
 

Yours sincerely, 

DBS Bank (China) Limited Shanghai Pudong Himalayas Center Sub-branch 

 


